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1st February 2018 
 
Dear Parent 
 
YEAR 3 VISIT – THE ROMAN EXPERIENCE, CHESTER 
 
As part of their schoolwork and the requirements of the National Curriculum, an 
educational visit has been arranged for Year 3 to visit to ‘The Roman Experience’ in 
Chester.  The visit will take place on Thursday 15th February.  The children will leave 
school at 9.00 am prompt, and return for 3.05 pm.     
 
School uniform must be worn.  A packed lunch will be required; if your child receives 
free school meals the attached form needs to be completed and returned to school by 
Wednesday 7th February. 
 
As with all school visits the cost is £5.  Please complete the slip below and return it to 
school.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
W DOWNING 
Executive Headteacher 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
ST STEPHEN’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 
VISIT TO THE ROMAN EXPERIENCE – THURSDAY 15 FEBRUARY 
 
I would/would not like my child _______________________________  to take part in 
the The Roman Experience  
 

I enclose £5 towards the subsidised cost of the trip          
 
  
Signed ______________________  Parent/Guardian   _________________  Date 
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